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Gold Star of the Week!              

Nursery ~ Lucas Constantinou                                                    

Pre-School ~ not recorded                                                                                       

ARC ~ Toby Hancocks                                                   

Rec ~ Emilia Di Placido                                                         

Year 1 ~ Simrit Uppal                                                    

Year 2 ~ Anna Cork                                                   

Year 3 ~ Peter Drury                                        

Year 4 ~ Naomi Smith                                                            

Year 5 ~ Hettie Jones                                                        

Year 6 ~ Anwyn Drury 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Bethan Cooney, Clara Parkinson   

Mollie Shields, Harry Thompson 

 Parents/Carers of children in Years                 

Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at 

our next assembly on Monday 26th 

June at 2.45pm to see your child  

receive their  certificate and to hear 

why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

 

SEND Drop-in  
                                                                 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND 

drop-in on the following day next week 
 

Wednesday  2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in  to discuss 

any concerns you have   

about your child’s educational needs. 

Year 6 Citizen’s                    
Challenge                      

On Thursday 8th June, Year 

6 attended Wyre Forest Fire 
Station to learn about differ-
ent ways of keeping them-

selves safe. They learned 
about how to be safe on our 

roads, how to seek assis-

tance if someone finds 
themselves in difficulty in 

water and which emergency 

procedures to follow if a 
house fire occurs. In addi-

tion to this, members of the 

National Grid explained emergency procedures near substations and the 
police debunked some myths about knife crime as well as explaining how a 

criminal conviction can 
affect many aspects of 

your life such as              

employment, travel or  
university places. The  

pupils were wonderful 

ambassadors for the 

school and were praised 

for their excellent 

knowledge in many areas 

of the morning’s studies. 

Year 6 Fiver  

Challenge                                                     

Thank you to  

everybody 

who support-

ed the Year 6  

Fiver          

Challenge:      

parents,     

pupils and 

staff. The 

pupils have loved this task and proved to be      

excellent entrepreneurs: completing their         

business plans, market research and marketing 

campaigns  

brilliantly! Their 

final profit was 

over £560 which 

will be used 

towards special 

events to mark 

their final weeks  

at Chaddesley 

Corbett Primary 

School.  

 

Thank you all so much! 



Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the 

best readers this week!!! 

Please encourage your child to 

read at least 3 times each week.                        

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!!       

Core value: Ambition                                  

 

The NED Show 

On Tuesday 27th June chil-

dren we have arranged for All 

for KIDZ to come into School 

to present the NED show to    

pupils from Reception to Yr 6. 

 

NED is a loveable cartoon character whose name is an     

acronym for Never give up, Encourage others, and           

Do your best. A fun, informative and enjoyable                          

afternoon for all the children. 
 

Unfortunately Year 4 won’t be in school that day as they 

have their school visit to Lakeside. 

A message from King Charles I School: I would like to        

introduce myself as James Wilkinson (Head of Borrington 

Road and Assistant headteacher). All the staff hope that 

you had a wonderful half term break and enjoyed some of 

the glorious weather. We would again like to say how happy 

we are with our OFSTED inspection, where we have been 

rated a GOOD school in all areas. This is a credit to the 

wonderful students, staff and parents that are part of our 

community and we hope that all of you will see King 

Charles as the natural progression from primary school. 

You can get a flavour of all the fantastic opportunities that 

are on offer by following us on twitter @KC1School. 

Key date reminders: Year 7 new intake evening for students 

starting King Charles I School in September 2023 is on 

Wednesday 21st June (Year 6 parents will receive a letter to 

confirm the exact arrangements in the next couple of 

weeks). 

Year 6 into Year 7 transition days Monday 3rd July to 
Wednesday 5th July (Year 6 parents should have received 
an information letter via email before half term). 

Sebastian - Yr 5 and Sophia - Yr 3 are    

taking part in the pretty mudder race for life 

for Cancer Research. 

1 in 2 people will be diagnosed with cancer 

in their lifetime. Every single pound you  

donate makes a difference to Cancer       

Research UK’s ground breaking work, so if 

you’d like to sponsor them in support of  

Cancer Research please click on the link 

below:-  

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/

page/sebastians-race-for-life-327468083 

Pupils who have         

accessed Times Table 

Rock Stars                             

3 times or                

more this week                   

Please encourage your child to access 

Times Table Rock Stars at least 3 

times each week. It will greatly                      

underpin all maths concepts and            

will enable them to use them across 

the maths curriculum.              

Well done to Year 3 you are the best 

Times Table Rock Stars this week!        

 

HOLIDAY CLUB - Summer Holidays 

Holiday Club will be open from                                                

Monday 24th July to Friday 18th August 2023. 

Booking forms are available to download from the school website 

- www.ccschool.co.uk.  

Please email completed forms to Sue Lloyd, Wraparound Care 

Manager - slg22@chaddesleycorbett.worcs.sch.uk or drop them 

into Breakfast Club or After School Club. 

Payment is to be made via Parent Pay, Childcare Vouchers or 

the Government Gateway Scheme. 

 

Please be aware that the closing date for bookings is: 

Friday 14th July 2023. 

Unfortunately we won’t able to take bookings after 

this time due to staffing arrangements. 

 

 

A reminder to please ensure that your child 

has their sun cream, sun hat and water bottle 

with them in school each day.                                                                

Please ensure that all of your child’s   

items are clearly named. 

 

ERIC (Everyone Reads In Class) 

There will be no ERIC on Wednesday 21st June                  

due to Year 2’s Class Assembly 



Closing the Word Gap!                                                                        

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you             

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand it!                                                                

Use it in some      

sentences and 

see if they can 

too. 

There are also 

words on your 

children’s topic 

sheets. 

 

 

 

 

tropical  

   

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary                       

June                                                                                                                     

Monday 19th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to            

pupils)                                                                                    

Tuesday 20th - Reception Induction Evening from 5.30pm                                                                                                   

Wednesday 21st - Year 2 class assembly at 2.45pm          

Friday 23rd - Non uniform day for Teddies and Tombola  

prizes for the PTFA Fayre                                                              

Tuesday 27th - Year 4 visit to Lakeside                                 

Tuesday 27th - New Intake transition morning from 9.15am -

10.15pm                                                                      

Wednesday 28th - Free Toddler Forest School session     

Thursday 29th - New Intake transition morning from 9.15am - 

10.15am                                                                             

Friday 30th - Non uniform day for food items for the PTFA 

Fayre                                                                                          

Friday 30th - PTFA Quiz Night 

July                                                                                                                    

Monday 3rd - Meet the Teacher meetings at 3.45pm and 

4.15pm                                                                                   

Tuesday 4th - Transition morning                                      

Friday 7th - Non uniform day for bottles or the PTFA Fayre         

Friday 14th - Harriers Penalty Competition                             

Friday 14th - PTFA Summer Fayre                                         

Tuesday 18th - Year 6 End of Year Performance at 6pm     

Thursday 20th - Year 6 End of Year Assembly at 9am         

Friday 21st - Break up for the summer holidays                                              

Monday 24th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to        

pupils) 

Tuesday 25th - Teacher Training Day (school closed to        

pupils)                                                                                           

Tuesday 25th - Volunteer Day    

Further upcoming dates will be displayed on the front page of 

the website- https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 



 

   

 

  

  

 


